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Funerals • Cremations • Memorials

Special pre-planning pricing for parishioners 
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

June 9, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJUUNNEE  99,,  22002244  ~~  TTEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       
             

  

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Adam and Eve were banished from the garden because of their disobedience. But Jesus says in today’s Gospel that when 
we are obedient to God’s will—when we use our gifts to serve one another—we are part of His family. “Whoever does 

the will of God is brother and sister and mother to me.” This is the gift, and fruit, of Baptism.  

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
JJUUNNEE  99,,  22002244  ~~  TTEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
AAllll  tthhee  RRoossaarryy  MMaakkeerrss  

We would like thank you all for using so 
much of your time, talent making rosary’s 
that are distributed to not only our parish 
but many parish’s all over the country as 

well as internationally!  

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s second reading Saint Paul argues that a community’s journey of faith culminates in the 
thanksgiving expressed in the Eucharistic meal, when the bread is broken, the cup of salvation is lifted 
up and the covenant with Christ is affirmed. In fact, he maintains that the entire community’s “inner 
nature” is constantly being renewed in hope through this thanksgiving meal. Good stewards understand 
that the weekly celebration of the Eucharist is a communal gesture by which the gathered community 
reveals its faith and hope in the risen Lord. Moreover, that it is a profound communal act of faith that 
Christ is present and active in the world at this moment. Given that understanding, what responsibilities 
do we take on to lift up the faith of our community? What part do we play in giving it hope.  

In today’s First Reading from the Book of Genesis we hear the story of Adam and Eve and their sins, defying God.                
However, when God was present in the garden, the man and woman hid themselves. Adam responds to God’s question 
why in part by saying “I was afraid… so I hid myself.” Did he, do any of us really think he could hide from God? 
 
As children many of us may have hidden from a parent when we did something wrong, and it was in violation of some 
specific order we had received. Our efforts to hide what we did and to hide ourselves were probably no more effective 
than Adam’s. 
 
As humans we know the temptation of following our own plans, even if they are contrary to God’s. We think we know  
better, and we may try to still have it our way. If what we have done is particularly shameful, we may try to hide our sins 
from God. 
 
The sincere truth is that we cannot hide from God any more than  
Adam and Eve could. Psalm 139 declares, “Where can I hide from 
your spirit (God’s)? From your presence where can I flee? If I ascend 
to the heavens, you are there; if I lie down in Sheol (the place of the 
dead) you are there, too. If I say, ‘Surely darkness will hide me’… 
Darkness is not dark for you.”  
 
What are we hiding from? In recent weeks we have learned over and 
over how much God loves us. It is time for us to accept that and not 
hide. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Deanna Smith 

BBaappttiissmmss:: 

Everly Grace Forrest 

Liam Ian Vega 

Jeremiah Salonga Young 

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
Your purchase of Fair Trade coffee, tea, cocoa & 
olive oil help small family farmers in Asia, Africa, 
India, South America and Palestine earn a fair 
compensation for their products, establish                    
community cooperatives and help the                                   
environment since the farmers use non-chemical 
organic farming.  We sell Drip Coffee---Columbian, 
Ethiopian, Mind Body and Soul, Breakfast Blend, 
French Roast, and Decaf---Whole Bean Coffee---
Columbian, French Roast 
and Breakfast Blend---Tea--
Green, English Breakfast 
and Irish Breakfast---Dark 
Cocoa and Hot Cocoa---
Olive Oil.  These products 
will be available for you to 
purchase after Mass this 
weekend.    Thank You. 

Facilities Calendars 
It’s that time of year again to submit your calendar 
request for meeting locations. ALL ministries and  
organizations need to submit a calendar for July-Dec 
2024 indicating the name of the organization/
ministry, the facility requested, starting and ending 
times and name and phone number of the contact 
person making the request. Calendars will be                    
available in the church office. Please return the                
completed calendars to the church office, attention 
Melinda Gunn. 

ORPHANS NEED HELP 
Our Lady of Mercy Children's Home (orphanage) in 
our sister parish in Uganda has 56 orphans. Last 
year through the parish bulletin I asked for                   
sponsors for these orphans. We were blessed to 
get all of the orphans sponsored for $250 each for 
the year. That money covered their room and 
board at a local school—Ascension Catholic. It also 
covered their education for the year. 

So, once again, I am hoping to get 56 sponsors at 
$250 per sponsor, to feed and educate an orphan 
for the coming year.  

Let me know or Katherine in the church office, if 
you can be one of those sponsors.  

God bless, Fr. Pat  

THANK YOU! 

Thank you for all those who donated 
items to the Uganda Sidewalk Sale. 

Thank you to all who assisted us in making 
this event a success. 

A special thank you to our youth                        
stewards: Charlotte Pierce, Henry 
Wheeler, Gavin Seaton and Misho Seaton 
who worked numerous hours.  

$4,538.32 was raised to purchase books 
for students at our mission school in                 
Nalwejo, Uganda.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

EEzz  1177::2222--2244  

  CCoorr  55::66--1100  

MMkk  44::2266--3344          

JJuunnee    88  //  99::      In Thanksgiving                  
    from David & JoAnn Mancina  

JJuunnee    1155  //  1166::      In memory of Marc Mercer                                    
   from Ann Mercer & Family   

 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more  information on                
placing flowers on the altar.   

School/Orphanage of The Immaculate 
Heart of Mary in El Salvador 

Recently Dr. Meehan visited the school which 
has fifty children from single parent families 
and twenty orphans who are resident at the 
school, which is run by ten Carmelite sisters 
and volunteers. The school receives no                
funding from either the government or 
church: it is dependent completely on God’s 
providence through donations.  Later this year 
we are hoping to sponsor 
the twenty orphans who are 
in the care of the sisters.  
For more information, 
please contact Dr. Meehan 
at the parish. 

Angels’ Prayer for our VBS students                
during the month of June 

This year we are inviting the whole parish                           
community to support the three Vacation Bible 
Schools that will be held in June at the parish, La                  
Guadalupana Mission and Christ the King.  The                  
parish VBS is from June 10-14 in the mornings; La  
Guadalupana will meet on each Friday afternoon in 
June and Christ the King will meet in the afternoons of 
June 24-30. We also include the children who will be 
taught by members of our Uganda mission team 
alongside local catechists in the latter half of the 
month of June.  Printed cards in English and Spanish 
text of the Angels’ Prayer are available this weekend 
at the back of church.                                                                             

Saving Mercy—Donations 
Needed  

Saving Mercy is renovating several 
motel rooms and has an                               
immediate need for the following 
new or gently used items:   

Beds with mattresses, boxsprings and rails 

Dressers, nightstands, lamps, area rugs 

Faucets for sink and shower, shower curtains 

Ceiling lights 

Towels, bed sheets, mattress pads, pillows 

Soap (pump variety), shower gels 

Shampoo and conditioners.  

Please contact Saving Mercy at 352-362-0126 to                  
coordinate the delivery or pickup of any large items.    

GIFT SHOP NEWS 
We have gifts for DADS and GRADS!                        

Frames for wedding and anniversary pictures are 
in stock now!                                                             

Need ideas for baby and baptism gifts?                   
New items arriving often!                                                      

Open before/after weekend Masses and the 2nd 
and 4th Wednesdays of the month from 3:30-

5:30, June 12 & 26 

NEED HELP?? 
“Prayer and Action” is coming to Ocala July 7-12. 
We will be sending teams of teens and adults out 
into the community to do service projects. If you 
are elderly or low income and have some yard work 
or other projects that could use some help, please 
contact Marianne Geddings at 352.875.7456 to             
apply for help that week. 

June is Vacation Bible School month at 
Blessed Trinity 

Please pray for our students, volunteers and teachers 
at the parish, La Guadalupana, 
Christ the King and the missions 
teams in Uganda and the                     
Covenant Mission Team in Costa 
Rica. 

Our heavenly patrons for VBS are 
St. Therese of  Lisieux, who 
promised to spend her heavenly 
time doing good on earth and 
servant of God, Nicolino                     
d’Onofrio, a little known Italian 
religious whose 60th anniversary 
is on Wednesday, June 12.                    
Nicolino was training to be a 
priest in the order of the                          
Servants of the Sick when at the 
age of 18 he began a three year 
battle with cancer which, after 
much suffering, took his life.  
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alongside local catechists in the latter half of the 
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text of the Angels’ Prayer are available this weekend 
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Saving Mercy—Donations 
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NEED HELP?? 
“Prayer and Action” is coming to Ocala July 7-12. 
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into the community to do service projects. If you 
are elderly or low income and have some yard work 
or other projects that could use some help, please 
contact Marianne Geddings at 352.875.7456 to             
apply for help that week. 

June is Vacation Bible School month at 
Blessed Trinity 

Please pray for our students, volunteers and teachers 
at the parish, La Guadalupana, 
Christ the King and the missions 
teams in Uganda and the                     
Covenant Mission Team in Costa 
Rica. 

Our heavenly patrons for VBS are 
St. Therese of  Lisieux, who 
promised to spend her heavenly 
time doing good on earth and 
servant of God, Nicolino                     
d’Onofrio, a little known Italian 
religious whose 60th anniversary 
is on Wednesday, June 12.                    
Nicolino was training to be a 
priest in the order of the                          
Servants of the Sick when at the 
age of 18 he began a three year 
battle with cancer which, after 
much suffering, took his life.  



Monday, June 10 7:10am     Sisters of IHMR L/D         
   5:30pm     William Cuypers † 

Tuesday, June 11 7:10am     Rose Bilancio † 
   5:30pm     Editha Toulon † 

Wed, June 12  7:10am      Annabell                           
          Wannemacher † 
   5:30pm     William Viglione, Jr. † 

Thursday, June 13 7:10am      Tony & Isabell               
           Lachermeier  †                         
   5:30pm      Maria & Abraham  
           Almeyda † 

Friday, June 14 7:10am      Helen & Fred  
           Wisneski †  
   5:30pm      Elizabeth “Betty”  
           Wallace † 

Saturday, June 15 8:00am       Semudo Family L/D 
   4:00pm      Dr. Lidya Albano † 
   6:00pm      Tony Moeder  † 

Sunday, June 16 7:10am      Uganda Mission  
           Team  
   8:45am      Dr. Arturo & Leticia 
           Stable †  
   11:00am    Lori Lynn Stover   
           Rader †  
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Souls in Purgatory 
   
    

Please pray for Bill Viglione and Dorothy Barnes who have 
recently passed away.  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

TThhee  NNeeuurroollooggyy  IInnssttiittuuttee                                                                                                                     
Alfredo L. Jacome, MD, PA                                     

352.861.5333 

BBuullllaarrdd  LLaaww  FFiirrmm,,  PP..AA..                                                                                            
J. Warren Bullard                                                                                          

352.732.5900 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                 

Tuesdays:  1:00am - 2:00am                                          
Thursdays: 8:00am - 9:00am     

Fridays: 5:00am - 6:00am                                
  

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                 
Sacrament in Holy Hours of                  
prayer.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            Stewardship of Christian Marriage  
Traditionally, June is the month for weddings. Like so much about marriage these days, that’s changing as 
other months gain in popularity. Nevertheless, it’s nice to pause during the beautiful month of June and 
celebrate the blessings and gifts of Christian marriage.  

Sure, it’s easy to point to the challenges to marriage today: the discouraging divorce rate, the incredible 
busyness of family life, the high percentage of children born out of wedlock, the large numbers who live 
together without the commitment of matrimony, the economic challenges facing families.  

But despite the trials of marriage, it’s good to remember that for the Christian steward, nothing beats a 
great marriage as a vehicle for love and grace and growth. What makes marriage wonderful? 

A good Christian marriage, a wise pundit once said, should be like a fire around which others gather to 
warm themselves. Partners in a sacramental marriage feed ad nurture each other’s spirituality, and as a 
team reach out to a world in need of their example. A Christian marriage is an oasis in a world of                               
impermanence. It’s a home and a refuge, a place where spouses and their children grow in faith and                   
wisdom and grace. A good marriage is a place where two people can feel comfortable with each other 
through the shifting sands of time. It’s a safe abode where aging is accepted and nurtured. It’s the porch 
light that awaits your arrival back home, the smile that greets you at the end of a weary day. A good                  
Christian marriage is the workshop of forgiveness, the laboratory of fidelity.  

St. Benedict, trusting that God was always ready to forgive, said “Always, we begin again.” That could be 
the motto of marriage. I’m here to stay. We start again now. We begin again, and again and again, through 
difficult times and happy ones, through sickness and health, prosperity and poverty.  

The church, understanding the challenges faced by those who embrace this sacrament, offers many days 
of reflection, retreats, and marriage encounters to help strengthen marriage and keep it sustainable. The 
good steward knows that there must be a stewardship of marriage. The commitment must be nurtured. 
Take time during June to do something special with our spouse. Devote time and energy exclusively to the 
relationship, whether it’s a weekend retreat, a romantic getaway, or a special, relaxed evening out.  

During June, begin again.  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJuunnee  22,,  22002244                                                                                                                          
Envelope Total:            451       $  25,743.24        Year to date collection:  $ 3,706,125.60            
Electronic Offering Total:      402               $  36,359.71        Year to date budget:       $ 4,588,798.00 

Total Children’s Offering:                   $   0.00                     Year to date deficit:       ($882,672.40)                                     
Non Sunday:             45                 $   5,798.00                                                                                                      
Grand Total for Week:        $   67,900.95          

Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  97,634.00                                                                                        
Difference                       ($29,733.05)            

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  
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Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45am                   
Masses on the second Sunday of each month, 
our next one will be this Sunday, June 9. 

Retrouvaille 
If your marriage has                   
become troubled and 
stressed, unloving or                 
uncaring; if you have 
grown cold and distant; even if you are                      
divorced or separated or are thinking about it; 
Retrouvaille can help. It has helped thousands. 
Our next program begins in Winter Park, July 
12-14, 2024. For more information call 
352.274.4614. Not counseling or group                    
therapy. All calls and names held in strictest 
confidence. Please check our website at 
Retrouvaille.org 

                                                                                            

 SIMPLE STEWARDSHIP IDEAS FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE 
• Join or start a summer bible study group. 

• Plan an outing with your family. 

• Introduce yourself to a fellow parishioner with whom you are unfamiliar. 

• Help a neighbor who is physically unable, clean their yard. 

• Invite someone to attend a weekend liturgy with you. 

• Make a blood donation. 

• Show genuine hospitality to visitors at your church. 

• Don’t text and drive. 

• Reduce your stress by getting outside and getting some                
exercise.  

• Donate gently used clothing. 

• Make contact with a relative you haven’t seen in a long time. 

• Take time to pray each day. 

• Treat your family or loved one to a day at the museum. 

• Volunteer to participate in a community cleanup effort. 

• Make a gift to your diocesan annual appeal. 

• Plant flowers, shrubs or trees in a park or other location.  

SEEKING ROOMMATE 
27 year old male looking to share a room/house 
with any young Catholic adults. 

Relocating to Ocala from Miami for work with the 
fire service. 

If you can help or have any questions, please call 
786-223-3204. 
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 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  

sseenniioorrss..  77  aamm--55::3300  ppmm                  

MMoonnddaayy--FFrriiddaayy                                    

CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

AIRPORT SERVICE•CRUISE PORT TRANSFERS
CORPORATE•OUT OF TOWN TRANSPORT•SPECIAL OCCASIONS

NON EMERGENCY MEDICAL•ANY DESTINATION BY REQUEST

ORLANDO • TAMPA • SANFORD • GAINESVILLE
ALL YOUR TRANSPORTATION NEEDS
LICENSED & INSURED *AIRPORTS & CITY PERMITS * SERVICE 24/7

352-854-6642
INFO@STAGECOACHTRANSPORTATION.COM 

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Vacation Bible School                       
Monday-Friday, June 10-14                   

8:30am-Noon                                    
King of Kings                  

 
 

Prayer & Action                                      
Sunday-Friday, July 7-12                       

Blessed Trinity 
 
 
 
 



• Commercial
• Construction
• Demolition
• Document Destruction
• Garbage
• Industrial
• Mobile Restroom
• Manure Removal
• Portable Toilets
• Recycling
• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us
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• Mobile Restroom
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• Portable Toilets
• Recycling
• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us

 

 

 

 

Commercial Trash 
Construction 
Dumpsters 
Document Destruction 
Industrial Waste 
Mobile Restroom 
Portable Toilets 
Recycling  
Residential Trash 

The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Community Outreach—Heather Smith 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Prison Ministry (Women’s)                                                                         
Laurel Wilson     352.694.2286                                                    
laurelwison40@aol.com 
 
Rosary Makers                                                                    
Sister Juliet     352.867.9860 or 352.629.8092                                     
srateenyi@yahoo.com 
 
Summer Camp                                                                     
Kathy Watts     352.843.9268                                                       
kwatts@btschool.org 
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